
825 NE Multnomah Street, Suite 2000 
Portland, Oregon 97232

July 12, 2024 

VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 

Jeff Killip 
Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
 621 Woodland Square Loop SE 
Lacey, Washington 98503-1036 

Re: DO NOT REDOCKET—Docket UE-240405—2024 Annual Renewable Portfolio 
Standard Report – Second Revision 

Pacific Power & Light Company (Pacific Power), a division of PacifiCorp, submitted its 2024 
Annual Renewable Portfolio Standard Report to the Washington Utilities and Transportation 
Commission on May 30, 2024.  On June 19, 2024, the company submitted a revised report that 
corrected typographical errors during a review with Washington Utilities and Transportation 
Commission staff.  

In an additional review with Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission staff, it was 
discovered that the company inadvertently had a typographical error on page 9 of the narrative as 
detailed below: 

Location Type of Information Explanation 
Narrative Report, 
page 9 

Energy Independence 
ACT – (Commerce 
Renewable Report -2024) 

Commerce Renewable Report:  Attached the 
correct corresponding (Commerce Renewable 
Report – 2024) to page 9 of the Narrative. 

As a result of the revision and further guidance from staff, Pacific Power is providing an updated 
version of the following document in support of the report: 

1. 2024 RPS Report Narrative

Please direct informal questions to Ariel Son, Regulatory Affairs Manager, at (503) 813-5410. 

Sincerely,  

/s/ 
Matthew McVee  
Vice President, Regulatory Policy and Operations 
Pacific Power & Light Company  
825 NE Multnomah Street, Suite 2000  
Portland, Oregon 97232-2152 
(503) 813-5585
matthew.mcvee@pacificorp.com
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